January 1, 1993

Re: McFadden v. Sassower, White Plains City Court
Sassower v. Field, United States Supreme Court

Dear John:

Currently, we are required to file an answer to your action
against us in White Plains City Court on January 18th. As you
can see from the enclosed, we have until the following week,
January 25th, to complete our petition for a writ of certiorari
to the United States Supreme Court.

We again request that you instruct your attorney to adjourn the
City Court proceedings pending our appeal to the U.S. Supreme
Court.

Considering that you were a co-plaintiff on the federal action--
which was undertaken in reliance upon your cooperation and upon
information you supplied us--our request to you is eminently
reasonable and fair.

Should you fail to cooperate in our reasonable request to defer
the City Court proceedings, we will hold you responsible in the
event we are unable to meet our imminent Supreme Court deadline.
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ELENA RUTH SASSOWER

Enclosure



